
From: Adelina Bellisario
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Re: ITEM #10 RESOLUTION SUPPORTING MUNICIPAL FINAL AUTHORITY FOR DEVELOPMENT

PLANNING 193 Resolution of Councillor Iafrate and Councillor Shermam will be addressed ( Feb 8th ) at
Committee of the Whole at 1pm

Date: February-09-22 12:32:15 PM

From: angela < >
Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 8:40:24 PM
To: Todd Coles <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Re: ITEM #10 RESOLUTION SUPPORTING MUNICIPAL FINAL AUTHORITY FOR
DEVELOPMENT PLANNING 193 Resolution of Councillor Iafrate and Councillor Shermam will be
addressed ( Feb 8th ) at Committee of the Whole at 1pm

REVISION

Hi Todd, pls ignore the previous email as I sent it without checking it.  Please replace it with
this email.   

We need to take our city back and support "item #10, "Resolution Supporting Municipal Final
Authority for development planning193 of Councillor Iafrate and Councillor Sherman which will be
addressed on  Feb 8that at the Committee of the Whole at 1pm.  I agree with Elvira Caria that we
need to do this and not be bullied into someone else's vision which does not fit  or make sense or
disregard what the residents want or have agreed to.  (Is meeting opened to public)

"  I'm asking ALL OF YOU to join Councillors Iafrate and Shefman to TAKE BACK OUR CITY
There needs to be a STRONG STRONG voice that development and it's decisions need to take place
at the CITY LEVEL--Where RESIDENTS have a say..and where OP's  are to be respected and abided
by! Anything less will not be tolerated ..."

"IT'S TIME WE TAKE BACK OUR COMMUNITIES ......at the very least --CHANGES--AND BIG ONES
NEED TO BE MADE AT THE OLT LEVEL ...
-------------
The Province has NO business in our City ---they already approved the OFFICIAL PLAN ....so in
essence they're going against their own approvals when they rubber stamp changes at the
Board"

I strongly believe this needs to happen and be stopped, the city needs support to do their jobs
without interference from the Province and if this does go through,  a precedent will be sent for
the future where residents input will not be adhered too.  Other items will be pushed to Vaughan
without residents input (new arrivals and departure airflights from Maple to Toronto
International airport; building roads and houses in greenbelt etc)
Why is  the province insisting on changing this official plan which they have already approved. 

C33
COMMUNICATION

COUNCIL – FEBRUARY 15, 2022
CW - Report No. 6, Item 10



This is not happening in other cities.)   We just want to know why all of this is happening to
Maple.  The Official planning  was approved by the City, residents and the Province and
therefore  should be adhered too and not changed.  
 
 
Thank you
Angela


